
York to visit campus on Monday, March 20

March 14, 1961

Dr. Herbert F. York, recently named Chancellor of the University of California's San Diego campus, will visit
here Monday, March 20.

Dr. York will hold a press conference at 10:30 a.m. on that day in room 2164, Sverdrup Hall. Sverdrup Hall is
the new building on the southern edge of the campus. Room 2164 is on the second floor, north side. The nearest
available parking is across the street from Sverdrup Hall.

We would greatly appreciate knowing if you would like to attend the conference or send a representative and,
also, whether you will have any special requirements.


